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DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY    

POPE’S COLLEGE (Autonomous) 

SAWYERPURAM 

COUNSELLING PROGRAMME  

ON 

STRATEGIES OF REDUCING STRESS ON COLLEGE STUDENTS 

Date: 12-04-2022                                                                     Time : 11:00 AM 

REPORT 

Department of Information Technology of Pope’s College(Autonomous), organized a 

Counselling  Programme on “ Strategies of Reducing Stress on College Students” on 12th  

April  2022 at  11:00 AM in  III B.Sc Information Technology Class Room. The Resource 

Person is Mrs.P.Beulah Rose Rani M.Sc.,M.Ed.,M.Phil., Assistant Professor, Department of 

Zoology, Pope’s College(Autonomous), Sawyerpuram. The programme was attended by 43 

students and 3 Faculty members of Information Technology Department. 

The guest speaker was heartily welcomed by Akkinimuthu of III B.Sc Information 

Technology & Chairman of Info-Tech Association.. The Felicitation address was given by 

G.Jeya Sutha Perciya, Assistant Professor of Information Technology. The session was very 

interactive and students participated enthusiastically. The Resource Person Mrs.P.Beulah Rose 

Rani gave more information about Strategies of Stress, Causes of Stress and how overcome 

stress. Our Resource Person asked some questions about that session. Students answered vey 

well. They encourage the students with a small gift. 

A.Mahalakshmi of III IT  and J.Jebi Martin  of II IT shared their feedback about this 

session. They told, it was very useful to all of us. The vote of thanks was given by 

Sankaranarayanan of II B.Sc Information Technology & Secretary of Info- Tech Association. 

The Programme came to an end with a closing prayer by our Resource Person Mrs.P.Beulah 

Rose Rani. 

 
 


